
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
DATE: April 20, 2009   
 
TO: Dr. Randy McCoy, Superintendent 
 
FROM: George Noflin, Jr., Ph.D. 
 
RE: Tupelo High School (THS) Class of 1959 Reunion -  

Transportation Request 
 
The Tupelo High School Class of 1959 Reunion Committee is 
requesting use of two Tupelo Public School District (TPSD) Golden 
Wave buses for the purpose of transporting their class to various 
locations throughout the city of Tupelo on May 16, 2009.  As a 
component of the request, Ms. Myra Guyton, the chairperson of the 
THS Class of 1959 Reunion Committee, was asked to review the 
district’s Agreement for Transportation Service.   
 
The agreement includes the terms and conditions established by the 
TPSD when an organization is requesting the use of a school bus.  
Ms. Guyton has signed the agreement and a copy is enclosed for your 
review.  TPSD drivers will be assigned to drive the participants.  They 
will be paid by the reunion committee. 
 
In order to fulfill the agreement between TPSD and the THS Class of 
1959, Ms. Myra Guyton has provided the following documents: 
 
1. A written request 
2. A detailed Itinerary  
3. Contract  

 
If you agree with this request, please add to the agenda of the next 
scheduled board meeting. 
 
Attachments 
 







 


